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ASX Announcement 

22 April 2024 

 

Appointments and retirement of Company Secretary 
Cochlear Limited announces the appointment of Ms Kristy Jo and Mr Rob McGrory each as Company 
Secretary, effective today.  

These appointments follow the disclosure at the 2023 Annual General Meeting of the pending retirement 
of Mr Ray Jarman as Company Secretary, which is effective today.  

Ms Jo is now the person responsible for communications with the ASX under Listing Rule 12.6.  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Analysts Media 
Kristina Devon 
Vice President – Investor Relations & Sustainability 
Email: kdevon@cochlear.com 
Ph: + 61 2 9611 6691 

Jennifer Stevenson 
Vice President Communications & Brand 
Email: jstevenson@cochlear.com 
Ph: +61 2 9611 6959 

This announcement is authorised by the Cochlear Board of Directors. 

 

 


